
12/3/75 

Mr Harold Weisberg 

Fredrick, Marylani 

Dear Mr Weisberg: 

I am happy to enclose my check for $10.75 

to cover the cost & postage of your new 

book "Post Mortem". I have been waiting 

to read it since I learned of its completion 

from your letter of 5/74. 

I have not been able to find any copies of 

your book "Oswald in New Orleans", but I 

will continue to search. 

Each edition of your Whitewash series opens 

the doors just a little bit and I hope your 

new book does the same. I was wondering about 

your opin6on of Sen. Schweiker's interest in 

re-opening the case. He sounds sincere to 

me, but does he have the backing? 

I hope your next book can proclaim" I told you so' 

Yours in truth, 

Michael Smith 4824 S. Kilpatrick, Chgo. IL 60632 


